
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
ROCHESTER HILLS PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
Notice is hereby given, in accordance with the Michigan Zoning Enabling Act, PA 
110 of 2006, as amended that the City of Rochester Hills Planning Commission 
will hold a meeting at the Rochester Hills Municipal Offices, 1000 Rochester Hills 
Dr., Rochester Hills, MI 48309 on Tuesday, October 20, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. to 
consider the request for a site plan amendment to plans approved on February 1, 
2005 to allow the height of the Minaret at the Ahmadiyya Muslim Community 
Center, located at 1730 W. Auburn Rd., east of Crooks to be increased 4.8 feet 
(50 feet to 54.8 feet). The diameter of this Minaret is also proposed to be 
increased to approximately eight feet from five feet, Aamir M. Butt, Applicant. 

 
Information regarding this proposed request may be obtained from the Planning 
and Economic Development Department during regular business hours of 8:00 
a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, or by calling (248) 656-4660.  Written 
comments concerning this matter will be received by the Planning and Economic 
Development Department prior to the Public Hearing or by the Planning 
Commission at the public meeting.   
 

 
William F. Boswell, Chairperson 

Rochester Hills Planning Commission 
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